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Queens Midtown Tunnel South Tube (Queens Bound) Lane Closure  
For Necessary Maintenance Work  

 
One lane in the Queens Midtown Tunnel south tube (Queens bound) will be closed from 10:30am 
till 3:00pm each day from Tuesday, August 2nd through Friday, August 5th for necessary 
maintenance work. 
 
Motorists should expect delays and plan accordingly. 
 
Motorists can sign up for MTA e-mail or text alerts at www.mta.info and check the Bridges and 
Tunnels homepage or Facebook page for the latest information on this planned work. 
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